TOWN OF BATAVIA
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS AND PLANNING BOARD
PUBLIC HEARING
MAY 21, 2012

RE: PREMIER SIGN SYSTEMS (HOLIDAY INN) - 4360 COMMERCE
DRIVE- AREA VARIANCE

Chairman Gary Diegelman called the public hearing to order at 6:54 PM. The
notice, as published in the Batavia News was read by the Chairman. The purpose
of the public hearing is to obtain approval for a sign variance.

Mr. Dan Lang explained what is being requested is they are going to reface an
existing sign that was for the banquet facility. Premier Sign is also requesting an
entrance sign and one building sign. The County did approve this but it needed a
variance for the fact that they are only allowed two signs. He commented that it
would “fit” with everything in the surrounding community.

When no further comments or opinions were expressed, the public hearing was
closed at 7:05pm.
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